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BY COURIER 
 
March 8, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary  Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2009-0425 – Hydro One Networks' Section 92 – Toronto Midtown Transmission 
Reinforcement Project – Deadline Extension Request 

 
Hydro One notes the letter from Mr. Mierins and Ms. Lowry on behalf of the North Rosedale 
Ratepayers Association, seeking a 3 week extension to the deadline for submission of interrogatories. 

Most of the concerns expressed in the letter appear to be related to construction and its impacts, which 
HONI believes can be addressed through the Environmental Study Report review process. Nonetheless, 
Hydro One does not object to an extension of the deadline but suggests that 1 week to 10 days should 
suffice, in order to ensure that project remains on schedule.  Hydro One also notes that its staff have 
been communicating with Mr. Mierins over the past week in an effort to arrange a meeting and expect 
to confirm a meeting with him early this week to discuss his concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK  
 
 
Susan Frank 


